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Heidi Costello

From: Tsujikawa, Kristine <ktsujikawa@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 4:05 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (March 7, 2024)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
  

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 
 

 
 

 

 

Chief's Message 
 

 
We honor Washington State Patrol Trooper Christopher Gadd, who tragically lost 
his life in the line of duty on March 2, 2024.   

We would like to thank each and every one of you for your unwavering dedication 
and for the honorable service you provide to our community.     

 
 

 
 

 

 


